
Thursday, September 20, 2018 - Remember to check the e-mail for the attachments. 
 
Reminder of Upcoming Important Dates 
Thursday, September 20th- Brandon Meats Fundraising Orders due in the Brandon Office TODAY 
Friday, September 21st- Laconia Dance Team Clinic (grades K-8) 
Monday, September 24th- German Exchange Program student & parent meeting 
Tuesday, October 23rd- Picture Retake Day @ Brandon School 
 
ALL: 
Brandon Meats Fundraiser 
Please be sure to turn in your Brandon Meats Fundraiser Order Forms to the Brandon Office. It is due TODAY. 
All proceeds will go directly back to the students at Brandon School to help defray costs for student activities 
such as field trips or lyceums. Thank you for supporting our students at Brandon School! 
 
October Lunch Menu 
(Attachment: Lunch Menu Oct 2018) 
 
Laconia Dance Team Clinic 
Reminder that the Dance Team Clinic will be this Friday, September 21st for students in grades K-8. The kids 
should wear ​black leggings or pants for the performance, tennis shoes, and a long sleeve shirt​, as the 
mosquitoes are predicted to be bad again. Parents should plan on picking the kids up in the Laconia gym 
immediately after the performance on Friday. Please see the attachment for specific information. (Attachment: 
Laconia Dance Team) 
 
Bullying Awareness Day 
September 26th is bullying awareness day. To help explain what bullying is we have included links to videos as 
well as other resources.   This may be a good opportunity to talk with your children about what a bully is, what 
they can do and how we as a community can make it a safe place by being kind and respectful. (Attachment: 
What is bullying?) 

https://kidshealth.org/en/parents/kids-talk-bullying.html 

https://youtu.be/bcPpT-oZcP0 

https://youtu.be/4mrE5zgEvt4 

https://youtu.be/Fg8wxcepAxM 

https://youtu.be/w8qub-hR8Co 

https://youtu.be/farQlulhVJk 

https://pacerkidsagainstbullying.org/what-is-bullying/ 
 
Rosendale-Brandon Employment Opportunities 
(Attachment: Emp Ops) 

https://kidshealth.org/en/parents/kids-talk-bullying.html
https://youtu.be/bcPpT-oZcP0
https://youtu.be/4mrE5zgEvt4
https://youtu.be/Fg8wxcepAxM
https://youtu.be/w8qub-hR8Co
https://youtu.be/farQlulhVJk
https://pacerkidsagainstbullying.org/what-is-bullying/
https://pacerkidsagainstbullying.org/what-is-bullying/


 
School Pictures 
If you would like your child’s picture retaken, please keep the proof and have your child bring it with them on 
Picture Retake Day which is October 23rd. This is also the only day for those students that missed the 
Registration Night to have their picture taken. It is important that every student has their picture taken so that 
they can be included in the yearbook. Also, it is possible to order the school yearbook on your picture form or 
you may use a separate form in the office. 
 
MIDDLE SCHOOL: 

2019 8th Grade Washington DC Trip 

Tour Dates:  June 3-7, 2019 
Tour Code: TE34BQP 
Website:  ​https://portal.brightsparktravel.com/ 
We currently have 4 spots left!! 
Deadline to Register:  October 25 
 
German Exchange Program 
Students in 8th grade that are participating in the German Exchange Program and their parents should plan to 
attend. 
Meeting Date: Monday, September 24th 
Location: Brandon IMC 
Time: 6:30 PM 
Materials Needed:​ ​If you have your passport, please bring it to the meeting. ​Please do not bring your passport 
to school during the regular school day. 
 
COMMUNITY/CLUB ACTIVITIES: 
Laconia Youth Basketball Club Sign-Up 
All students in the 2nd-8th grade that are interested in playing basketball with LYBC for the 2018-19 season 
must register online by September 30th. Please see the attachment for more information. (Attachment: LYBC 
Sign Up) 
 
Scary Scurry School Challenge 
Info-Pro Lender Services is holding a 5k fundraiser for United Way on Saturday, October 6. If we are able to 
get 25 kids, family members, or teachers from our district to participate, they will donate $250 to the district. 
Please see the attachment for more information (Rosendale-Brandon_Scary5K2018). 
 
Brandon Tanagers 4-H Club 
The Brandon Tanagers are welcoming new members and have highlighted a lot of reasons to join 4-H! Please 
see the attachment for more information about their meeting times and see if you may know some of the kids 
that are in the club. (Attachment: 4H Promo letter for school) 

https://portal.brightsparktravel.com/

